
 

 

 

REPORT 

AWARENESS PROGRAMME RELATED To POCSO ACT  

Today on 7th of November 2023, an awareness programme related to POCSO ACT 

was carried out as a part of  celebration of constitution day  ( SAMVIDAN DIWAS) 

under the able guidance of the worthy principal  Prof.(Dr.) Salma Ahad. The event 

was conducted by NSS UNITS in collaboration with college CASH committee. The 

programme was conducted in two sessions. One session was held with male students 

and another with female students. Dr Zahoor Ahmad Makhdoomi NSS Programme 

officer  educated the students about the POCSO ACT. He told the students about the 

concepts like good touch, bad touch and sexual abuse. He acquainted the children 

about the ways to report such incidents to concerned  authorities especially their 

parents. He also advised them to learn about the POCSO ACT for personal safety.He 

discussed  the concept of online harassment and protection from such abuse. He 

encouraged  them to engage in active dialogue with parents to ensure that they are 

aware about  the issues faced by their children. 



 

 


